
Mini Enterprise Book Sale    

 

This half term we have set up a mini 

enterprise lunch club. Pupils got 

together and decided that they would 

like to open a shop/stall with in school selling stationery. 

During our second meeting it was unanimously agreed that our mini 

enterprise would be called Stationery Station. 

Pupils were tasked with thinking of ways we could make money in order 

to start buying stock for Stationery Station. They looked at various 

ideas, such as cake sales etc. but eventually decided on a second hand 

book sale. 

They went about asking for donations from other pupils, staff, family 

and friends. Donations were slow at first but once we had put a plea 

out on social media the donations came in thick and fast, Mrs Corrall 

could hardly get into her office it was so full of books!!!! 

On the morning of Friday 16th November during open day the pupils 

set up their stall. They all worked incredibly hard and their efforts 

paid off by raising a fantastic £81.80. 

This money will now be invested back in to the mini enterprise.
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